



Curriculum Committee Report Council Meeting May 12, 2025

The Curriculum Committee, since the last council meeting, has

- Liaison between speakers and facilitators as needed to complete the Summer 2025 schedule.
- Communicated with MCC personnel on room reservations for General Meeting and Summer classes
- Attended council meetings and MCC NFLL Advisory Meeting
- Updated the website calendar and schedule as needed
- Facilitated printing of Summer 2025 schedule and worked with webmaster to post online.
- Made contacts for Fall presenters.
- Sent thank you notes to all NFLL members participating in Spring curriculum activities.

Submitted by Suzanne Brown, Curriculum Chair, 5-12-25